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COVID-19 UPDATE: Lockdown to end but some restrictions remain 
 
27 July 2021 
 
It is pleasing to hear South Australian Premier Steven Marshall announce today that the state’s lockdown will 
end at midnight tonight. 
 
The APY Lands will however remain closed to all but essential travellers until Monday, August 2. 
 
APY joins the Premier in thanking all communities for their cooperation with restrictions enabling us to lift 
the seven-day lockdown on time. 
 
While certain restrictions will remain, the Premier announced these will be reduced as South Australia 
emerges from the lockdown. The state will monitor the increased risk from interstate, particularly NSW. 
 
From Wednesday, July 28 the following restrictions across the state also apply to the APY Lands: 
 

• Density requirements of 1 per 4 square metres. 

 

• Food and beverage outlets can serve seated patrons both indoors and outdoors. 

 

• Masks must be worn in high risk and personal care settings including stores, health centres, art 

centres, and at schools for students aged over 12 and their teachers.  

 

• Household gatherings and private activities limited to 10 people. 

 

• Weddings and funerals limited to up to 50 people. 

 
Masks are not required outdoors unless you are near others and cannot physically distance. 
 
Please continue to visit SA Health  for up-to-date information. 
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